
 
AMENDMENT TO SPECIAL MOTION NO. 5 – UK PARLIAMENTARY ELECTION 
 

 
Standing in the names of:  
 

(i) Councillor Max Schmid 
 

(ii) Councillor Nikos Souslous 
 
 
The council notes the results of the general election on Thursday 4th July 2024 and 
congratulates Ben Coleman, Rupa Huq and Andy Slaughter, who each now 
represent residents in Hammersmith and Fulham in parliament. 
 
The council expresses its sincere appreciation to all candidates who stood for 
election, as well as the police, Law Enforcement Team, council officers, and all staff 
involved in running the election. Their efforts strengthened our precious democracy. 
 
The council resolves to work closely with its Members of Parliament and the new 
Labour Government to deliver a stronger, safer, and kinder Hammersmith and 
Fulham for all residents and businesses. 


